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Chief Administrative Office recommending the Board:
1) Receive a presentation from Robert Liberty, Urban Sustainability Accelerator, Portland State
University, on potential regional planning and tax sharing in the Greater Placerville Area between the
City of Placerville and El Dorado County;
2) Confirm the Purposes and Benefits of a Cooperative Agreement; and
3) Appoint a Committee of Two City Council Members and Two El Dorado County Supervisors to
work with the consultant.

FUNDING:  N/A
DEPARTMENT RECOMMENDATION
On March 22, 2016, the Board authorized staff to initiate a joint study with the City of Placerville to
explore Land Use Planning and Tax Sharing Options for the Greater Placerville Area and set a date
for a joint meeting of the Board of Supervisors and City Council as May 24, 2016.

DISCUSSION / BACKGROUND
El Dorado County has substantial commercial development in the Missouri Flat / Highway 50 area.
The City of Placerville has some major development at the Placerville Drive/Highway 50 area. Both
the County and the City are looking at additional development to benefit their residents and reduce
sales tax leakage to other counties.

The City and County have been offered assistance, at no cost, by the Sacramento Area Council of
Governments (SACOG), working with Portland State University, to consider ways in which the City
County of El Dorado Printed on 5/3/2024Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File #: 16-0278, Version: 2

Governments (SACOG), working with Portland State University, to consider ways in which the City
and County could work together to attract the best commercial development for our area. A part of
this work would include the development of a method for stabilizing the sales tax revenues for the
City, and over the longer term, for the County as well.

The attached joint letter outlines the recommendation from the City Manager and Chief Administrative
Officer.

FINANCIAL IMPACT
There is no financial impact related to the recommended action.

CLERK OF THE BOARD FOLLOW UP ACTIONS
None.

STRATEGIC PLAN COMPONENT
Good Governance.

CONTACT
Larry T. Combs, Chief Administrative Officer
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